March 24, 2011
Cook County Board of Education

The Cook County Board of Education met in regular work session on Thursday, March 24, 2011 at 12:00 p.m. in the Cook Middle School BOE Meeting Room.  Board members Chad Sumner, Reba Durden, Susan Griffin, Tina Revels and Maysoe Wiley were present for this meeting.  Chairman Sumner presided with Maysoe Wiley opening the meeting with prayer.

Superintendent Heard presented the agenda.  On a motion by Mrs. Revels, seconded by Mrs. Griffin, the board members voted unanimously to approve the agenda.

DISCUSSION OF THE POSSIBILITY OF ADDING SOCCER TO COOK HIGH SCHOOL AND COOK MIDDLE SCHOOL ATHLETICS:  Coach Paul Dobson presented survey results he conducted with students on the interest for a soccer team for Cook High School and Cook Middle School.  On a motion by Mrs. Griffin, seconded by Mrs. Durden, the board members voted unanimously to add soccer to Cook High School and Cook Middle School.
UPCOMING EVENTS:  Mr. Heard made the Board of Education members aware of events occurring over the next several weeks.
FIRST READING OF BOARD POLICIES:
· GBU
-
Professional Personnel Ethics

· DIE
-
Fraud Prevention

· GAGC
-
Employee Ethics

· IHF(6)
-
Graduation Requirements – Entering Fall 2008-09 and thereafter

Regina Purvis presented these Board Policies.  These policies will be voted on at the next board meeting.
EXECUTIVE SESSION:  Recommendation was made to go into executive session to discuss personnel.  On a motion by Mrs. Griffin, seconded by Mr. Wiley, the board members voted unanimously to go into executive session.

Recommendation was made to return to regular session.  On a motion by Mrs. Revels, seconded by Mrs. Griffin, the board members voted unanimously to return to regular session.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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